
   
 

The Massachusetts Department of Transportation 
  

Invites you to  
 

Public Information Meetings 
 

for the 
 

I-495/I-90 Interchange Improvements Project  
 
 

Tuesday, October 9, 2018 
Meeting 6:30– 8:30 PM 
Marathon Elementary School 
129 Hayden Rowe Street 
Hopkinton, MA 01748 
 

Thursday, October 11, 2018 
Meeting 6:30– 8:30 PM 
Worcester Technical High School 
1 Skyline Drive 
Worcester, MA 01605 
 

Monday, October 15, 2018 
Meeting 6:30– 8:30 PM 
Florence Sawyer School 
100 Mechanic Street 
Bolton, MA 01740 

Tuesday, October 16, 2018 
Meeting 6:30– 8:30 PM 
Milford Town Hall 
52 Main Street 
Milford, MA 01757 

MassDOT will be holding public information meetings for residents of nearby towns and cities to 
become acquainted with the current stage of the I-495/I-90 Interchange Improvements Project. 
The project team will share details regarding the advancing concepts as well as answer 
questions about the project.  
 
The I-495/I-90 interchange serves as a major crossroads for commuter traffic, and is used by 
nearly half of freight trucking entering eastern Massachusetts. A goal of this project is to make 
safety and operational improvements to the interchange which will enhance commerce and 
facilitate economic growth locally and regionally.  
 
To be added to the project email list, please contact  495-90Improvements@state.ma.us  All 
meeting venues are accessible. To request language or access accommodations, please 
contact MassDOT’s director of Civil Rights at 857-368-8580, TTD/TTY 857-368-0603, Fax 857-
368-0602 or by email at MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us.   
  
 Please share this notice with others who may be interested in the project.  For more 
information, we invite you to visit: https://www.mass.gov/i-495i-90-interchange-improvements 
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